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23rd February 2023 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
As you know, your child has been involved in a school debate club working with Debate Mate 
since October. One of the key competitions is taking place in St John Bosco Arts College on 
Tuesday, 27th of February from 3.45 p.m. to 6.00 p.m. and we would like your child to take 
part. 
 
This is a national competition and it will be a great opportunity for your child to participate.  
They will get the opportunity to improve their debating skills and compete against young 
people from other schools.  Students will have the chance to speak both in the debates and 
from the audience, as well as having the opportunity to chair some of the debates. The 
event is very popular and there will be up to ten other schools attending 
 
At some events and competitions, Debate Mate we will be taking photographs and/or videos. 
By signing the consent slip below, you are giving permission for group photos to be taken, 
which may be used for promotional purposes by Debate Mate.  
 
Snacks and refreshments will be provided. 
 
Please complete the consent slip below showing that you give permission for your child to 
attend this trip.  
 
Thank you very much for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
E King Davies 

 
Mrs King Davies  

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
To: Mrs King Davies 
 
Child’s name: _____________________________________________ 

 
I give permission/do not give permission for my child to attend the competition on Tuesday, 
27th February at St John Bosco Arts College from 3.45 p.m. to 6.00 p.m.  
 
My child will be picked up from school at 6.00 p.m.  

 
My child will make their own way home at 6.00 p.m.  

 
Medical information 
Please indicate any medical conditions that your child suffers from and any medication your 
child should take during off-site visits:  

 
Signature of Parent/Carer ________________________________ 
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